
Jericho Underhill Land Trust monthly meeting – January 7, 2019 

 

Board members: Sabina Ernst (via Facetime) John Koier, Michael Lazorchak, Phyl Newbeck, 

Livy Strong, Hilaire Thomas 
 

Thanks to a robust response to our membership letter, we finished the year in the black by almost 

$15,000. Members contributing $100 or more get notepads and we purchased 100 pens to give 

out to members. 

 

We will soon be able to provide information about the conservation of land in Underhill in 

conjunction with Vermont Land Trust. We are also hoping to attend a meeting with the Mobbs 

Committee and other groups regarding permanently conserving that land. We will have 

discussions with both the Underhill and Jericho Conservation Commissions regarding taking part 

in the Master Naturalist Program. Grants may be available to help defray the costs. 

 

We intend to seek accreditation from the Land Trust Alliance; a process that requires strategic 

planning. We will work on this at a future meeting date.   

 

The JULT board will not be meeting in February but will resume our regular meeting schedule in 

March. 

 

 


